
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions or Concerns – contact us by email at northcarrollsoccer@gmail.com 

 North Carroll Soccer Club 

September 2012 Newsletter 
www.northcarrollsoccer.com 
Like us on Facebook! 

Chris Briley, President 
We're off to a great start to the season and I'd like to thank everyone for that.    Let's hope the 
good weather continues... 

 
I've got a few things to bring to your attention this month: 
 

Thanks to all who went to Chic-Fil-A and supported the program.   We heard from the folks at 
Chic-Fil-A that this was the biggest fundraiser they had ever had!   So kudos to you all. 
 

Our sister program, NC Travel Soccer is holding a bull roast on October 27th from 7:00 to 
midnight at Hampstead Fire Hall.   There will be a silent auction, flip cup tournament, money 
wheel, DJ, costume contest and door prizes.   Stop by the NCSC tent across from the concession 

stand at Cape Horn for more info and tickets.  Cost is $35 per person.  Should be a great time 
and they would appreciate the support. 
 
Lastly, just a reminder that parents, family members, and friends should not be sitting on the 

same side of the fields as the coaches and teams.   They must be located on the opposite side 
line, at least 3 feet off the field.   Being back 3 feet is required so that you aren't run over by a 
referee or a player.   Players need the space for throw ins as well.    No one should be sitting 

behind the goal lines. 
 
Thanks and please reach out to a council member with any questions.   We are at the fields on 

Saturdays and usually are wearing red shirts with "staff" written on them. 
 

Rain Out Readiness 

U14/U18 Field Changes 

As most U14 and U18 
families are already aware, 

the North Carroll Middle 
School field has become 
completely unplayable. All 

the U14 and U18 games 
are being rescheduled to 
be played at Cape Horn 

Park. Please keep an eye 
on your email, the website, 
and the Facebook page for 

final calendar updates. 

Soccer Beyond This Fall 
NCSC 

Message from the President 
So far this year, we have 

been lucky enough to only 
have 3 games and 2 halves 
rained out. BUT, just in case 

there is rain on a Saturday, 
please remember the 
following. 
Cancellations of games will 

be announced on the 
website, Facebook, and via 
443-300-NCSC. 

 
If we do have a rain out, 
please remember our rain 

make up dates on the 
calendar: 
Oct. 7 – Girls, Coed games 

Oct. 14 – Boys games 
Oct. 21 – Girls, Coed games 
Nov. 3 – All Leagues 

We are considering offering a spring soccer program because we think there is a need for it in 
our area.  A very brief survey is currently online and we ask everyone to please take 1 minute 

to fill it out.  It won't take any longer than that, but we need your feedback.  The soccer 
council is willing to put forth the effort to run a program in the spring, but we need to know 
now what interest level there is in order to secure field space. 

 
Here is the link to the survey:  http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/YP9Q38H 
 

If you are interested in playing indoor soccer, registration is now underway at 4 Seasons.  
The earlier you register, the more you save.  You can register online or stop by and register 
in person. 
 

 

http://www.northcarrollsoccer.com/
http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/YP9Q38H
http://4seasonssportscomplex.com/

